Name: Carsyn Hopkins
Year: P2 
Major: Pharmacy 
Qualifications:
SGA Senator 
Class Justice for the past 2 years 
Harrison College of Pharmacy Ambassador 
Academic Affairs Committee 


Platform: 
Over the past year and a half at the Harrison College of Pharmacy, I have had the opportunity to hold valuable leadership positions that have helped develop me both as a leader and as an advocate for the college. For the upcoming 2025-2026 election I am running for the Executive Student Council President of the Harrison College of Pharmacy. I am running to help grow and improve the Harrison College of Pharmacy academically and professionally. Starting with the student body, I want students attending the college to have a prominent impact on our college. My vision is to give students an opportunity to have a voice that is valued and heard. Through class justice and SGA Senator, I have had the pleasure to work closely with faculty and staff advocating for students and their needs. A takeaway from this experience is seeing how one opinion can go far if it is directed to the appropriate person. I want to facilitate conversations between students and faculty. With that I believe it is important to lead with an open mind and accessibility. Being able to stay in communication with students is important to me and allows me to make true connections. By fostering communication and connections my hope is that students of any year become comfortable sharing ideas no matter how small. Furthermore, the Harrison College of Pharmacy houses a multitude of organizations. I want our organizations to feel supported through the Harrison College of Pharmacy and Auburn University. While being on senate, I have been able highlight our organizations’ achievements on a small scale, and I want to continue doing so on a much bigger scale. I am running to highlight our organizational achievements to gain more attention for our college. I want our organizations to have access to resources that allow them to prosper, whether that be more support in attending national meetings, better contact information for volunteer opportunities, or more media attention. Finally, I want to be a leader for the college that creates a change. Running for Executive Student Council President is more than the title, for me it means the opportunity to lead transparently, passionately, and effectively. I am passionate about leading and that can be shown across my time in undergrad and pharmacy school. I continue to strive for more and never settle. I work hard in the community as a pharmacy intern and coach as well as an SGA senator, justice, committee member, and ambassador for the college of my dreams. Pharmacy is a career that requires constant advocacy which is why I love it so much. It challenges me to do better for our career and the people I lead for. My hope is this next year brings change and growth that starts with student voices.  
